Ector County Independent School District
Odessa, Texas

Memorandum

TO: Board of Trustees
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF INTERLOCAL AGREEMENT BETWEEN
ECISD AND COMMUNITIES IN SCHOOLS

DATE: September 20, 2011

Attached is a copy of the Interlocal Agreement between ECISD and Communities in Schools
for the 2011-2012 school year. The number of students served will be 110.

The focus will be at the following three campuses:

Goliad Elementary, Hood Jr. High, and Permian High
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Itis recommended that the Board of Trustees accept the Interlocal Agreement between ECISD
and Communities in Schools as presented.
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Respectfully submitted,

Hector Mendez H.T Sanchez, Ed.D.
Superintendent of Schools Chief of Staff



